NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

NANA

General Body
Meeting
Announcement

General Body Meeting Returns September 9th
Description

Wea??re excited to share that our-General Body Meetings will resume this fall. Join us on Tuesday,
September 9th at the North Avondale Rec/Center from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM. We look forward to
seeing you there!
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